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Dear Friends and Supporters, 
 
The Butterfly Project committee are delighted to share with you 
that we have raised £35,000 towards the new target of £45,000 
to fund the building of an additional learning space in the 
playground situated next to the PE shed.  We have an updated 
target to allow for additional building and fit out costs. 
 

The building will be multipurpose and will enable small group 
teaching to be carried out.  This is our way of continuing and 
building on Mrs Mitchell’s legacy and reflects her passion for 
inclusion and supporting a wide range of special educational 
needs provision such as sensory breaks, dyslexia tutoring and 
counselling.  
 
The recent Butterfly Ball raised a staggering £7,000 towards 
this target.  The Friends have agreed to pledge a further 
£17,000 from resources in hand.  We now need your help to 
raise the final £10,000.  If you are able to help then please do 
get in contact with us.  All details can be found here: 
 
Butterfly Project 
 
In addition you can also Gift Aid any donation you are able to 
make: 
 
Friends of Coulsdon CofE School Donation Form 
 
We are hoping to be able to start work, and build this lasting 
legacy to Mrs Mitchell, as soon as the funds are raised and the 
necessary planning is approved by Croydon Council.  We hope 
this will be in 2024! 

https://www.coulsdoncofe.co.uk/parents/butterfly-project/
https://www.coulsdoncofe.co.uk/assets/Documents/Friends/Friends-of-Coulsdon-CofE-School-Donation-Form-2024.pdf

